
 
 
 
 
 
MEMO 
 
To:  State Library Commission 
From: Karen Strege 
Re:  Upcoming Meeting 
Date:  January 29, 1999 
 
 
Enclosed please find the materials for the meeting to be held on February 10, 
1999 in Helena, Montana. 
 
**Please note that there has been a change in overnight arrangements! ** 
Reservations have been made at the Fairfield Inn, 2150 11th Avenue (across from 
the Colonial), 449-9944, for the following people: 
 
Johnson, Dave 
Schulz, Mike 
Laird, Dorothy 
Garvey, Rosemary 
 
The Fairfield Inn has a 6:00 p.m. check-in time, so if your arrival will be later than 
that, you will need to guarantee your room with a credit card number. If you need 
a reservation and do not see your name here, please call Amanda at 444-3115. If 
you will not need your reservation, you can either call Amanda or call the hotel 
directly.  
 
Commissioner Hal Stearns has graciously invited everyone and their spouse to 
dinner at 6:30 p.m. in his home at 1515 Highland in Helena.  
 
If you have questions or need further information, please call Amanda. Thank 
you, and I look forward to seeing you in February! 
 
 


